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MY DEAR LADIES
I apologize for the late newsletter this

week. 

Unfortunately, I overestimated my ability

to multitask and underestimated the

number of events I had for the weekend.

 

Last week was a week of discovery. 

I witnessed how you navigated joining

new groups and tackling the

assignments. It was inspirational and

oddly comforting.  

I am also excited to see how you all

interpreted the assignments and

whether the past two weeks have been

valuable, if not memorable.
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The week has already begun in high

gear, and I hope you all are doing

amazing things in your spheres of

influence!

I am excited to hand over the weekly

meet up to you all! See you then!

Never hesitate to reach out.

Yours truly,


